
 

SCHOOL AGE NEWSLETTER 

 Have a Happy and Safe 4th of July! AALC WILL BE CLOSED TUESDAY JULY 4TH. We will be open Monday 

July 3rd.   

 We will start going to the pool this month! The dates we will go are July 6, 18, 20, 25, & 27. It will be 

$3 to get in, if you have a pool pass let me know and it will not cost you anything for them to get in. We will 

not be doing any concessions while we are there. We will eat lunch before we go, there is a water fountain 

there, and we will eat snack and watch a movie when we return to AALC. We will go from 12-2 pm on these 

days. The days during the fair we will do water play at the center instead of going to the pool. We have plenty 

of sunscreen that has been donated to us so we do not need any unless there is a certain brand you want us to 

use on your child.  We will be playing outside as much as possible. Please make sure your kids are dressed for 

the weather and if they need have some extra clothes.  

 Since we are here all day now, we ask that each child donate $3 toward morning snack. This is a one-

time donation not every week.   We will be working on some fun activities and projects this month. If you 

would like to donate any craft items or money toward craft items it would be appreciated, if you can’t we 

understand. Do not feel like you have to do this. 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

July 4th     AALC Closed 

July 6, 18, 20, 25, & 27  Pool Days 

July 11 & 13    Water Play 

July 11th – 15th    Crawford County Fair  

(If you find Ms. Erica after work at the fair you can feed the pigs a treat) 

July 30th     Ms. Erica B-Day (National Cheesecake Day) 

 

Thank you,  

Ms. Erica   

Ms. Alyssa   


